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Grants Available for Urgent Home Repairs 

FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Community Development Department has 
announced the availability of funding for urgent home repairs.  

Qualified, uninsured homeowners in Cumberland County may be eligible to receive a grant of up 
to $7500 for urgent repairs.  

Residents who have experienced storm related damage to their homes and are experiencing 
immediate health and safety risks can call the Community Development Department at 910-323-
6112.  

This particular assistance is limited to residents with storm related damage that reside in 
Eastover, Falcon, Godwin, Hope Mills, Linden, Spring Lake, Stedman, Wade and the 
unincorporated areas of the county.
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